

DEAR PARENTS, CARERS AND FRIENDS

Welcome to 2021! We have started the new year with a lockdown that has seen the Isle of Man pull together to fight against a virus that threatens our lives, our liberty and our ability to be with loved ones. Thank you to everyone for staying positive and behaving in such a way that has allowed us our freedom again on our small island. It is wonderful to have the children back at school again and to see them so happy and settled. Thank you for all your support over the lockdown, you have done them proud!





This Parents' Guide has been downloaded and can be found on the Blog on our website splm.sch.im



Safer Internet Day is an international annual event that is aimed at helping everyone, but especially young people, to become safer and more informed about staying safe online. We will be engaging in activities at school to widen awareness, tomorrow in particular. For more information to help you become involved at home please use this link https://www.saferinternetday.org/home.



GLOBAL OPPORTUNITIES WORLD THINKING DAY On 22 February Stand Strong, Stand up and Stand Together for peacebuilding!

World Thinking Day 2021

Celebrated since 1926, World Thinking Day is a day of international friendship. It is an opportunity to speak out on issues that affect young women.

On 22nd February our Girl Guiders are invited to wear their guiding uniform to school to raise awareness and show support for the day.



Fill a Fish Competition



Details are on our website in the Gallery section or contact Mrs Crebbin though school PhurtLeMoirreyEnquiries@sch.im for more information.





Parents' Meeting appointments for Tuesday 23rd March will be able to be booked online.

More information will follow after the half term break.

Safer Internet Day	Together for a better internet	9th February
Half term holidays		15th to 19th February
Back To School		Monday 22nd February
World Thinking Day	Girl Guides to wear uniform to school	Monday 22nd February
Fairtrade School Conference	SPLM Delegates	Friday 26th February
Transition Evening at CRHS	Y6 pupils and parents/carers	Monday 1st March - 6:30pm
Tag Rugby Festival - NSC	Y2/3	Tuesday 2nd March - am
World Book Day	More details to follow	Thursday 4th March
Cycle training	Y5 and Y6	Week commencing Monday 8th March
Football and Netball Tournament	More details to follow	Friday 12th March
X-Country Championships	Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 Nobles Park	Thursday 18th March - pm
Parents' Meetings	All Classes	Tuesday 23rd March - 1:15pm to 6:30pm
Junior Achievement	Y6	Wednesday 24th March
Easter holidays		29th March to 9th April
Back to school		12th April

More dates are likely to follow and changes are possible to the information given above

And Finally

You may possibly have been aware of staff changes over the last term. Mrs Cottier and Mrs Beaumont left us in October and Mrs Lewis retired from full time employment in December. We miss them all and wish them all the best as they pursue new avenues, interests and adventures. Mrs Beaumont and Mrs Lewis are still popping in every now and then to help us out and we are very glad to welcome them back to school.

Ange Callaghan Headteacher